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Dear Mr. Hofer,
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Enclosed is a copy of the final Site Inspection Re^rt for the Navy property 
at Northeast Cape, Saint Lawrence Island for your information.

Some of the analytical data xased in this report is unvalidated due to 
problems with one of the analytical laboratories. We have tasked our 
contractor with resairpling the transformer pads and the areas around them to 
ditain validated data on these areas. They anticipate visiting the Northeast 
Cape site later this summer to obtain sairples and we will then revise the 
Site Inspection Report using the new data.

Our point of contact is Mr. Douglas Thelin at (206) 476-5775.

Sincerely

Kevin W. Stigile 
^ direction of the 
Commanding Officer

Enel:
(Site Inspection, White Alice 
Site, Northeast Cape, St. Law­
rence Island, AK)
Copy to:
EPA Alaska Ops Off. (M. Coomes)
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Enclosed is a copy of the final Site Inspection Report for the Navy property 
at Northeast cape, Saint Lawrence Island for your infonnation. 

some of the analytical data used in this report is unvalidated due to 
problems with one of the analytical laboratories. We have tasked our 
contractor with resampling the transfonner pads and the areas around them to 
obtain validated data on these areas. 'Ibey anticipate visiting the Northeast 
cape site later this sununer to obtain samples and we will then revise the 
Site Inspection Report using the new data. 

OUr point of contact is Mr. Douglas Thelin at (206) 476- 5775. 

Encl: 
(Site Inspection, White Alice 
site, Northeast cape, st. Law­
rence Island, AK) 

Copy to: 
EPA Alaska Ops Off . (M. Coomes) ~ 
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Sincerely 

Kevin W. Stigile 
By direction of the 
Comrnarrling Officer 
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